
Ravelston Park – Representation 067 

 

From: fiona small <REDACTED>  
Sent: 28 April 2022 21:43 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Opposition to asset transfer request: Ravelstone Pavillion 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
I'm writing to oppose the application by the Blackhall Community Trust for the pavilion and 
neighbouring land. My reason is based on the grounds that I think we should be preserving green 
spaces for the future and building should be carried out on brown or used land. 
Although the request is for a relatively small area it sets a precident that park land can be sold on 
and ultimately could mean that this green space is eventually lost to the local community. 
Over the last 2 years we have become more aware of the importance of green spaces for all. 
 
 
Fiona Johnson 
REDACTED 
 

 


